June 25, 2010

Betterview Windows, Inc.
11683 87" Street N.
Largo, FL. 33773

Dear Mike,

Just a few lines to tell you how much I am enjoying the windows and triple panel door
your company installed in my home in Clearwater. It isn’t often that I have such a
pleasant and professional business experience. I think it only fair to take the time to
commend good work, as we all seem to find time to complain when things go wrong.

I was hesitant at first because I got your name from a magazine ad. I had no first hand
recommendation or prior knowledge of Betterview. But when you arrived (right on time),
you were knowledgeable about your products, showed working samples, and quoted
prices that were fair and honest. I liked the superior quality of the windows, and the
Neuma door that you recommended has worked out perfectly.

Your company’s “crowning glory” is the installation. The men were punctual, friendly,
obviously experienced, and so capable. They left absolutely no mess, and did a couple of
little extras cheerfully and without charge.

All in all, thank you again for a job so very well done. I hope you will use this letter as a
recommendation for Betterview Windows.

frely,
Linda Haney
Sever Drive

Clearwater, F1 33764



